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The “District 2-X1 Lions University” for the 2025-2026 Lion year is scheduled for 

June 21, 2025, at the Region 10 Service Center which is an awesome location for 

such a training event. Registration forms will be coming soon but save the date and 

plan to get your club’s incoming officers there for in-person training.  

A major 2024-2025 district goal is for 65% of Club Presidents, Secretaries, and 

Treasurers to have received training. As of today, of our 69 clubs, 72.47% of Club 

Presidents, 66.671% of Club Secretaries, and over 57.97% of Club Treasurers 

have taken advantage of one of the training opportunities for this Lion year for 

an average of 65.7%, just exceeding our district goal. 

It’s time for clubs to have formed a nominations committee to prepare a slate of 

officers for 2025-2026 to present to your club members for a vote. Elections must 

be held and the results turned into LCI from your club Secretary by April 15th. 

Remember to encourage your incoming (or repeating) 2025-2026 officers to attend 

the “District 2-X1 Lions University” in June. 

Remember that Club Officer Training for Presidents, Secretaries, and Treasurers 

is required for your club to be eligible for LCI’s Club Excellence Award. 
 

Note that “End of Year to do” lists (gleaned from the club officer e-books) will be 

emailed to Club Officers before the District Convention. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Lion PDG Fred Conger 

District 2-X1 Global Leadership Team Coordinator 


